
 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

Test of the Emergency 

Alert System 

Wednesday, 14 June 
 

On Wednesday 14 June at 12.00, the Emergency 

Alert System will be tested on cell phones and 

physical warning sirens in a national test. 

 

This is only a test. You do not have to do 

anything. 

 

Read more at emergencyalert.no 

 

 


